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After 15 years as a lineman in power distribution it''s time to contribute towards building a culture of Safety

Excellence while training the next generation of Lineman! 

Today, the Chairman of the Georgetown Chamber of Commerce and Industry&#8217;s (GCCI) Construction

and HSSE Committee, Mr. Keon Howard, met with Mr. Kevon Grimmond, Chief Electrical Inspector (Ag),

and other senior representatives of the Government Electrical Inspectorate (GEI). Discussions were held on

how the GCCI and the GEI can collaboratively promote electrical safety in the construction sector.

As the GCCI&#8217;s Construction and HSSE Committee furthers its agenda to promote health and safety in

the local construction environment, it looks forward to partnering with the GEI on activities aimed at building

awareness of electrical hazards and electrical safety best practices.

The GCCI and the GEI also agreed to work together to ensure that members of the business community are

compliant with electricity sector standards and regulations.

Georgetown University is committed to providing a safe and healthy environment for all persons associated

with the University, including faculty, staff, students, visitors, and members of the Georgetown community.

The Environmental, Health and Safety (EH& S) department is primarily responsible for implementing,

developing and maintaining EH& S programs and performing various periodic inspections. All department

heads, faculty members, supervisors, staff and students are considered collectively responsible for maintaining

full compliance with local and federal regulations and University safety policies and procedures.

Contact us for free full report 
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Web: https://www.hollanddutchtours.nl/contact-us/

Email: energystorage2000@gmail.com

WhatsApp: 8613816583346
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